HAMPTON VA

June 7, 2019

Tim Smith

Sly Clyde Ciderworks
355 Warrington Circle
Hampton, VA 23669

Re: Parking credit request — Sly Clyde Ciderworks
Dear Mr. Smith:

| am in receipt of your request for a parking credit for 22 on - street parking
spaces on E. Mellen St., E. County St. and S. Curry St., adjacent to your property.
Due to the fact that the Phoebus Little League also depends on the E. County
St. spaces at times that they are using the ballfields, | cannot include those 8
spaces in the request.

However, the zoning ordinance does dllow a parking credit for on - street
parking, adjacent to your property, and after review of your request and in
consultation with the Directors of Public Works and Planning, | am granting a
parking credit for 14 spaces on E. Mellen St. and S. Curry St. pursuant to section
11-8 (2)(a) of the City Of Hampton Zoning Ordinance.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 727-6246.

Sincerely,

Steven Shapirminisfro’ror

Community Development Department, Development Services Division
22 Lincoln Street, 3 floor | Hampton, Virginia 23669
www.hampton.gov | Hampton's 311: 757.727.8311 | 0.757.728.2444



CIDERWORKS

Mailing Address Production and Taproom
355 Warrington Circle 207 E. Mellen Street
Hampton, VA 23669 - Hampton, VA 23663

Steve Shapiro

City of Hampton Zoning Administrator
22 Lincoln Street, 5 floor

Hampton, VA 23669

Please accept this request for parking credits for the 22 on street parking spaces available to Sly
Clyde Ciderworks. The spaces are located on Melien St, County Street and Curry Street.
Thank you for your consideration

Sincerely

Tim Smith
Sly Clyde Ciderworks



